
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 1st March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Your child has been selected to represent Norwood Primary School at the Mixed Football 

Tournament which is due to take place at AMVC on Wednesday 13th March 2024.  Pupils will 

leave school at 1:25pm. The event ends at 4.00pm but this could be later should the pupils 

progress to the finals. Due to this event finishing after school time, pupils need to be collected 

from AMVC – from entrance C. 

 

Norwood Staff will be accompanying the pupils for the duration of the event. 

 

Pupils will need to come to school in their full school uniform and will change into Norwood 

football kit before they leave at lunchtime.  Pupils must have shin pads and trainers/astro turf 

boots are to be worn – no studded boots are allowed.  Pupils must have a named full water bottle 

to take with them. 

 

In order for your child to take part in this event, please complete the reply slip below and return to 

school via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk to confirm your child’s participation in this event by 

Monday 11th March 2024. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins    Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead     Head Teacher 

 

 

Name of child: ____________________________________________ Year: ___________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the SOKE Mixed Football event which is being held at 

AMVC on Wednesday 13th March 2024 and to travel in a taxi. 

I understand that my child needs to be collected at AMVC at 4pm from entrance C by: 

 

Name of Adult: ________________________________ Contact Number: ________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: _____________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _______________________________ 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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